
Safe Stewardship Protocols 

Thank You for Volunteering with PP&R Urban Forestry! 

Before attending any stewardship event, use the online COVID-19 Symptom Check – if you are 
not feeling well, have a temperature above 100.4ᵒ or receive a recommendation to self-isolate – 
please stay home. 

Advanced Registration is Required. 

Please fill out the volunteer waiver and return to your teacher or bring to the project.  
Adults will need to sign the waiver for participating students. 

COVID-19  safety protocols:

At all public stewardship events, Urban Forestry staff will be following guidelines to 
maintain physical distancing and sanitation efforts to minimize the risk to volunteers. 

Everyone is required to wear a mask at all times and volunteers will be given their own set 
of tools to work with. 

Unlike the stewardship events we usually host, we will not be providing snacks or hot 
beverages.  

Be sure to bring a full water bottle with you. When possible, we will have a water refilling 
station available. 

Things to Bring: 
• Please properly wear your face covering. We will have additional face coverings if 

needed.
• Your completed Individual Sign-In form if you weren't able to get it to your teacher.
• Clean gloves will be available, but volunteers are welcome to bring your own gloves.
• A full water bottle; if you bring any snacks, please take your garbage with you.
• Wear weather appropriate clothes that you don't mind getting dirty. 

Thank you and see you in Parks! 

https://c19oregon.com/start
mailto:ufvolunteers@portlandoregon.gov



